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June 3, 2020  
 
Board Memo 037-2020: USPS Newsbreak – Statement from PMG Megan 
Brennan  
 
Executive Board,  
 
Please share with your members the attached USPS Newsbreak from Postmaster 
General Megan Brennan. This communication will be posted on NAPS’s Facebook 
page and the Bulletin Board of NAPS website, www.naps.org. 
 
Thank you and continue to stay and be safe. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
 
 
 
 

 



PLEASE PRINT AND POST ON ALL EMPLOYEE BULLETIN BOARDS. 
USPS EAGLE SY MBOL AND LOGOTYPE ARE TRADEMA RKS OF THE UNITED STATES POSTAL SERV ICE. ALL RIGHTS RESERV ED. 

 

  

 

 
June 2, 2020 
 

Staying connected 
PMG discusses importance of diversity, safety 
 

The following message is from Postmaster General Megan J. Brennan: 
 

The past several days have been very difficult for a nation already wrestling with the coronavirus 
pandemic. The recent and tragic events out of Minneapolis have given rise to large protests 
throughout the country in which, as is their right, many citizens are voicing heartfelt concerns on 

issues of race and equal treatment under the law. 
 
Peaceful protest is the right of every citizen and the nation has evolved and thrived when 
citizens have voiced their concerns in unison. Regrettably, however, in some instances the 

recent protests have turned violent and unsafe causing damage to both people and property. In 
that regard, please know that your safety and well-being remain our highest priority. We know 
that our ability to deliver in some communities has been disrupted and we continue to actively 

monitor and evaluate conditions throughout the country. We are directing that all efforts be 
taken to protect our employees from the risk of violence. While we are committed to fulfilling our 
role of providing an essential service to America’s communities, all employees are encouraged 

to take all necessary steps to ensure their own safety. 
 
Our organization continues to stand firmly against racism, injustice and violence. We honor and 
cherish our diversity as an organization, and we will continue to support each other during these 

difficult times.  
 
As always, our Employee Assistance Program (EAP) is available 24/7 online at 

www.EAP4YOU.com or by phone at 800-327-4968 (TTY: 877-492-7341). 
   
We have already come through many challenges together. Let this be a time that further 
strengthens our commitment and connection to each other, to our customers and to our service 

to the nation. 
 
Please stay safe and take care of yourself. 

 
 

# # # 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

https://usps.ndbh.com/EAP

